Bylaw Review Committee
December 22, 2022
7:30 pm

MINUTES

Members Present:   Mari Enoch, Stuart Litwin, David Myers, Jeff Zimmerman
Absent:  Pauline Banducci

A quorum being present, the meeting was called to order at 7:32 pm.

A motion was made, seconded and voted to approve the minutes of November 29, 2022.

The Committee discussed the Preamble which will be included in its recommendations.  

The Committee reviewed the fines in the current bylaws and proposed a fine schedule which would result in an easier way to review and potentially update fines on a regular basis. 

David distributed several years of correspondence from the Attorney General’s Office which included the AG’s recommendations and approvals/disapprovals of the bylaws as voted.   This information will be verified against the current bylaws to see if any amendments should be proposed. 

The Committee would like to meet with Town Counsel and then have a public feedback session before making its recommendations to the Select Board.

David will request permission from the Select Board to meet with Town Counsel.
 
The date of the next meeting was set for February 1 at 7:00 at the Monterey Library.

A motion was made, seconded, and so voted to adjourn at 9:01.

Respectfully submitted,

Mari Enoch

  
Approved:  
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